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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that: work on the Sheerness Docks, No. 4 berth extension project 

is ongoing with the new pontoon now in it’s final position. The crane barge Skylift 3 is 

currently positioned alongside SD.7, adjacent to the pontoon as seen in the below images. 

Mariners should be aware that the new pontoon protrudes into the harbour further than 

the crane barge and is currently unlit. 
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The crane barges “Skylift 2” and “Skylift 3”, assisted by tug “Feije” and safety/transfer boat 

“WSB Recover” will be on site for the remainder of the work and will maintain a continuous 

listening watch on VHF Channel 74 at all times. 

 

All vessels transiting and manoeuvring within Sheerness Harbour should be aware of 

new pontoon’s presence, associated ongoing work and navigate with caution. 

 

Admiralty Chart No. 3683 refers. 

Further information may be obtained from Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74, call sign “Medway 
VTS” or telephone 0151 949 6148 or 0151 949 6650. 
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